Hazelton, Laura

From: Michael Cook [N

Sent: 09 July 2018 19:39

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: 20-23 Greville Street London ECIN 8SS: Application Number2018/0910/P
Dear Laura,

| am writing to you today to voice my concerns over the planning proposal application made by 20-23 Greville
Street.

| was unfortunately too late to object previously due to annual leave.

The building plans that have been applied for will have a hugely negative impact on our business. We are situated in
19a, above the Bleeding Heart Tavern and are accessible from a door which will fall directly opposite their proposed
bin store. This is clearly less than ideal and will impact negatively on the experience our customers

receive. Considering the current heat wave | can only imagine what this will be like...

The proposal | have been sent speaks at great lengths of the “historical” impact, but very little of the affect on the
businesses that are currently established. | am completely stunned that you would even consider the proposed
post-apocalyptic cladding as a gesture to the history of the area. Frankly it is a depressing thing to have to stare at all
day.

It is my hope that you will take this email as a formal objection to the application.

| am aware of the submission that has been made to you by Urbanomics Ltd, and | would like to say they have my
full support.

Kind regards
Michael Cook

London Group Venues Manager | The Scotch Malt Whisky Society
19 Greville Street | London | EC1N 8SQ | 9a Devonshire Square| London | EC2M 4YN
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